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Development of the Cinema Museum & The Masters House, Lodge & Male Receiving 
wards 
 
To whom it may Concern 
 

The Cinema Museum is an important visitor attraction, leisure venue, arts and culture centre 
and sanctuary for the people of Lambeth, so I welcome its plans for the sustainable 
development of The Masters House and associated historic buildings.  
 
Retaining The Cinema Museum at The Masters House will protect this important heritage 
asset, but it will also protect the social, educational, cultural and economic benefits 
the Museum delivers. 
 
The council supports the Museum’s innovative 5 Ways to Wellbeing business plan which puts 
the physical and mental wellbeing of people and the resilience of the community at its heart. 
 
Using our well-loved, but underused heritage buildings to meet new social and cultural 
challenges will help us all deliver The Lambeth Local Plan to support job creation and 
community cohesion. The Museum has made significant contributions to those outcomes 
in the past and its 2018 development plan are clearly designed to increase that level
of contribution. 
 
The Cinema Museum has a history of success in Lambeth and I look forward to working with 
them in the future. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 

       
Lib Peck    
Leader of the Council 
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